Alton Rugby Football Club
Special General Meeting
22" April 2024 7pm at the Clubhouse

Agenda

Proposal

The meeting has been called to approve the necessary changes to the club rules in order to
move the club’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) to September. Moving to September means
the AGM will be hosted “in season” which should generate more interest and participation
from across the membership group.

This change has been proposed by Greg Beecham and seconded by Steve Jenkins.

Proposed Rule Changes

Rule 8.1

Change from:

Other than in emergency situations where this is not permitted under Government guidance
or legislation, not later than 31st July in every year a General meeting shall be held (to be
known as the Annual General Meeting).

To:

Other than in emergency situations where this is not permitted under Government guidance
or legislation, not later than 30" September in every year a General meeting shall be held
(to be known as the Annual General Meeting).

Rule 8.5.1
Change From:

Proposals for additions or alterations to the Rules or for any other motion to be submitted to
an Annual General Meeting shall be subject to the following provisions:

Any proposal shall be submitted in writing to the Honorary Secretary by 30th April duly
proposed by one Member and seconded by another.



To:

Proposals for additions or alterations to the Rules or for any other motion to be submitted to
an Annual General Meeting shall be subject to the following provisions:

Any proposal shall be submitted in writing to the Honorary Secretary by 30" June duly
proposed by one Member and seconded by another.



